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Date: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 1:52:48 PM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this
message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

I disagree with allowing the construction of an apartment building at the Stafford and Silver
Sage location. I believe like-kind residences would be more appropriate--one-story duplexes
such as adjoining properties. This area of town has been developed as single family or
duplexes and townhomes over the past 50+ years and should remain zoned as such.
A resident is appealing the decision to allow a 12-unit apartment to be built in this vacant lot
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